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What are we doing at Arncliffe? 
Transport for NSW is extending the platform canopy 
at Arncliffe Station. The extended canopy will 
increase weather protection and encourage 
customers to use the length of the platform, reducing 
crowding at busy times 

What happened last month?  
Platform work continued with drainage being 
installed on the platform, and the brick planter boxes 
were started. Electrical and cabling work in the 
station building continued.  
What’s planned next?  
In November, our activities will include:  
• relocating station furniture 
• installation of a glass canopy roof on the 

platform  
• resurfacing asphalt sections of the platform  
• station services installation will continue 
• bird proofing the new canopy. 
Tools and equipment to be used include:  
mobile work platforms, hand tools, asphalt plant 
and machinery. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
When will construction take place? 

To support the construction industry through the 
COVID-19 pandemic, the NSW Government has 
extended an amendment to the legislation regarding 
standard construction hours. This amendment 
enables activities to be carried out between 7am and 
6pm Monday to Sunday and public holidays.  
Some construction work will take place outside of 
these hours between: 
 • 5am Saturday 13 November through to 10pm 
Sunday 14 November  
This work will take place during a scheduled Sydney 
Trains trackwork period when no trains will be 
running. Scheduling construction work outside of 
standard construction hours enables our project 
team to complete essential activities safely. There 
will be signage directing people to alternative 
transport. 
 
All work is dependent on weather and site 
conditions and is subject to change. 
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Will the commuter car park be affected? 
 
The commuter carpark will be closed from 10 pm 
Thursday 11 November until 12 am Monday 15 
November to allow for plant and equipment to 
access the work site. Signage will be erected for 
pedestrians to access the station concourse. 
 

How do we consider the community?  
The project team understands construction 
activities may cause some disruption for the 
community and we will seek to minimise impacts as 
much as possible.  
When carrying out our work, the project team 
utilises a noise assessment of the programmed 
activities to determine the noise to be generated and 
the appropriate mitigation measures to be put in 
place. We will also continue to ensure we adhere to 
strict environmental conditions relating to vibration 
and dust management.  
Thank you for your understanding and patience 
while we complete this important work. 

How are we staying safe?  

In line with current Australian Government 
guidelines around slowing the spread of 
Coronavirus the site will have a dedicated Covid 
Marshall as per current NSW Health guidelines 
and all necessary hygiene practices will be 
observed. 

 
 
 
 
 


